I have this above firearm, it has the "V" on the trigger, as I sent it in $197\dots$

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 9/20/2002 1:44:52 PM Dear Mr. Whitehill, We apologize for the misunderstanding. Without seeing your firearm first hand, we cannot determine if your rifle is safe to use or not. This is something that a Remington Authorized Repair Center or qualified gunsmith can determine when looking at your firearm. The bolt look mechanism itself cannot make the firearm discharge. Users of the firearms need to be particularly cautious when unloading, however, because the safety must be in the off or fire position to raise the bolt and begin the unloading process.

Customer (Dale Whitehill) 9/17/2002 \$:11:02 PM
This firearm USED to FIRE when safety was moved to the FIRE position. Your company repaired it in 1979, it NO LONGER fires when safety is moved to fire position. Do I still need to send it in? When in the safe position, the bolt will not open, that's how I like it. Is it safe to use it like this. Thank You, Dale Whitehill, fishfry43@aol.com